
SO LONG WISCONSIN! 
  

Marykay Fisher and The Sanctuary for Women & Girls  
are now located in San Diego, California.  All the clinical files for her Hudson, 

WI clients are stored safely with her.  She will keep them for 7 years from 
the date of termination, as required by law.  If you need a copy of your 

records, please contact her via this website’s links, or: 
 

Phone: 715-222-1235 

Email:  docmcrsd@gmail.com 

 
Dr. Fisher is still licensed in Wisconsin and is available for Skype 

psychotherapy and/or consultation.   
 

FOR FORMER CLIENTS OF HEATHER KILLIAN OR VICKY KOLASINSKI 

  
DR. HEATHER KILLIAN 

Dr. Killian continues to see clients in her new office in Hudson.  If you are 
her former client and you need a copy of your records, she can be reached 

at 651-233-3670. Her website:  www.onahealingpath.com.   
  

VICKY KOLASINSKI, MS, LPC 
Vicky also continues to see clients in her new Hudson office.  If you are her 

former client and you need a copy of your records, you can reach her at 

715-252-1451.   
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